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The Office of Mayor Marianne Meed Ward 
City of Burlington 

July 1, 2024 

 

Dear Cedar Springs Community Club, 

 

I would like to extend my heartfelt congratulations to the Cedar Springs Community Club on 

your 100th anniversary! On behalf of City Council, I acknowledge the wonderful contributions 

your organization has made in fostering community, creating family fun, and encouraging play 

in Burlington for the past one hundred years. As Mayor, I would like to thank all members of 

the Centennial Committee for their work and involvement in recognizing this significant 

milestone for one of Burlington’s key attractions. 

 

The Cedar Springs Community Club (CSCC) is characterized by a remarkable dedication to 

its member families, and is closely aligned with Burlington’s vision for community growth and 

the preservation of our natural woodlands. The longevity of CSCC is a testament to its 

foundational values to promote environmental sustainability and maintain the natural beauty 

of northern Burlington so more residents can experience it firsthand.   

 

Burlington is better because of the Cedar Springs Community Club. Because of your 

commitment, Burlingtonians can enjoy cottage country within our own City. Thank you for 

your meaningful contributions toward our community and for providing memories for 

thousands of families over the past one hundred years.  Congratulations again on your 

centennial anniversary!  
 

Best wishes for a fantastic Canada Day as you celebrate this  

incredible milestone.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

  

 

 

Mayor Marianne Meed Ward 

City of Burlington 

mailto:mayor@burlington.ca

